
 

                      Equipment Theft Alert 
Georgia John Deere Tractor with Loader   11.29.2015 

On or before Sunday November 29th, 2015, thieves entered the sales lot of a new equipment 
dealership at 1024 Veterans Parkway, Barnesville, Georgia, and stole the below described John 
Deere tractor with loader attachment, driving it through the fence. 

Please forward this alert to anyone that may encounter the machine, and to investigators working 
on similar thefts, in particular involving the recovery of dealership thefts.   

Lamar County Sheriff's report: 151102675        Contact: Investigator White 770-358-5159 

 
Machine Details: 
Make/Model: 2014 John Deere 5055-E  
Type: Utility Tractor with Loader Attachment 
Product Identification Number: 1PY5055ETE4130064 
 
Loader Attachment Details: 
Make/Model: 2014 John Deere H-240 
Product Identification Number: 1P0H240XCED016036 
  
The stolen machine is a cab tractor 
with 4WD, similar to the example 
image. 
 
 
 
The tractor PIN plate is on the left 
frame, just above the front axle. Note 
that this may be somewhat obscured 
by the loader attachment frame. 
 

 
 
Law Enforcement - For access to NER's equipment 
ownership registration and theft records, and for machine 
identification assistance, call NICB: 800-447-6282. For 
online access, see www.ner.net/law-enforcement.html 
Industry – Report suspicious activity involving equipment – 
Dial 911 
Register to receive NER’s email alerts at: 
www.ner.net/theft-alerts.html  
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